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April 27, 2020

Brothers and Sisters, as your Shop Chairman and President, we
would like to take a moment to observe Workers Memorial Day
tomorrow, April 28, 2020. During this time of uncertainty and
trying to figure out what the “new” normal may look like, we
want you to know that SAFETY in the workplace is first and
foremost. We ask that you continue to read the updates as we
are trying to get through this unprecedented time. The spread
and impact of COVID-19 outbreak in the United States is
constantly developing and could last for a long time. We
appreciate your patience and all your support as we learn how
to navigate through this journey together. Please stay safe and
healthy.

Rich LeTourneau Holli Murphy

Shop Chairman President



